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Review. London: Smith, Elder, & Co., 65, Cornhill.’
Apparently no key to this Te Aro view was published. Note that

the newly published lithographs in tint are priced at only 2s6d as
against 3s for the Thorndon view and the Duppa New Plymouth. The
coloured versions of all remain constant at ss. Interestingly, in some
advertisements the Duppa is offered only in colour and then appears
again later both in tint and in colour. The Heaphys were always offered
in both options. Charles Ritter’s The Colonization of New Zealand.
Translated from the German, from Smith, Elder and reviewed in the
Journal on 1 May 1842 carries a translator’s preface dated April 1842
and advertises the Thorndon and Duppa views - both ‘Just Published’,
the Duppa offered only in colour - and Heaphy’s Egmont in tint and
colour. In Heaphy’s own Narrative, in September, the publishers’
advertisements at the back, under ‘Views, Plans, etc.’ include the same
items as Ritter, but they follow a repetition of the Journal advertisement
for the Te Aro and Nelson views, including the London Review quota-
tion.

New Zealand, Nelson, the Latest Settlement of the New Zealand Com-
pany, by Kappa [the ‘p’s are Greek on the title-page], published by
Smith, Elder, was noted in the Journal, no 72 of 15 October 1842,
p 251. Dr Hocken attributes the work to John Ward. 13 On the next
page of the same issue of the Journal is this advertisement: ‘The author
of “Nelson, the Latest Settlement of the New Zealand Company”, who
is a surgeon, accustomed to naval affairs, proposes proceeding to . . .

Nelson in the spring of 1844 with his family and is desirous of com-
municating withrespectable parties intending to emigrate, whose views
are similar to those expressed in that pamphlet. . .

.’ On p 7 of the
pamphlet he wrote of ‘The accounts already received from Nelson,
accompanied by the pretty coloured-drawing by Heaphy, (in which
our old friends, the Whitby and Will Watch, are again introduced to us,
in their holiday clothes,)

Charles Heaphy’s own only major publication, of 142 pages,
‘Narrative ofa Residence in Various Parts ofNew Zealand. Together with
a Description of the Present State of the Company’s Settlements. By
Charles Heaphy, Draftsman to the New Zealand Company. London:
Smith, Elder and Co., 65, Cornhill. 1842.’ was favourably reviewed at
length, apparently from an advance copy, in the New Zealand Journal,
no 68, of 20 August 1842, pp 202-3. It may not have been by chance
that in the same issue appeared proposals for the founding of a fourth
settlement, in the Canterbury area reported upon by Duppa and
Daniells in early 1841. In no 69 of 3 September, at p 209 ‘On Ist
August was published The New Zealand Portfolio the first number
being reviewed at p 213. At p 216 an extract from the Colonial Gazette
records that among about 170 immigrants sailing on the emigrant ship


